
Subject: Re: Request for Public Records - Deputy Willard 
Date: Fri, 25 Feb 2011 12:30:50 -0500 
From: VolusiaExposed.Com <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 
To: Davidson, Gary <GDavidson@vcso.us>

Mr. Davidson:

The Deputy Willard web page is scheduled for an update within the next couple of days. We here at 
VolusiaExposed.Com would rather the update be the presentation of the completed IA file, than an 
update, questioning why the VCSO has taken more time compiling the IA file then it took to complete 
the IA investigation. Such appears to be our appropriate course, since you can not even supply us with 
an estimated time frame when this IA file will be available for public record release.

Thank You

VolusiaExposed.Com
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